
Medina Valley ISD is accepting competitive sealed proposals for “Medina Valley High School 

Addition #2” until 2:00 PM May 23, 2019 at the Medina Valley ISD Boardroom, 8449 FM 471 

South, Castroville, TX. A pre-proposal conference will be held on May 16, 2019 at 10:00 AM at 

the district’s Boardroom. Documents must be viewed at the Virtual Builder’s Exchange Room 

and the iSq.FT./Construct Connect Plan room and may be obtained from the offices of 

Garza/Bomberger & Associates at 5545 Fredericksburg Rd, Suite 100, San Antonio, TX 78229 

on or after May 6th 2019. Estimated cost of construction is $12,000,000. 


